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NO'PICE IS HER!BY GIVEN that the etatt ot the Florida Public service 

Ca.aieeion vill conduct a workshop to invaetiqata current 

abbreviated dialing code issues, including Nll code aeaiqnJ~ent and 

recent FCC actions. Speciti=lly, ve vill discuas issues such as: 

What abbraviated dialing codes are available; vhat ie the status ot 

additional abl>revtated dialinq codes; ahoUld abbreviated d ialing 

codes, incl~tdin.g lfl.1 codes, be restricted to ensure that there is 

no confusion vith Florida's 911 easrgency eyetea; and should any 

n11 codas be rutricted from usa as a result ot recent FCC actions. 

The location of the vor~bop is roo• 152, Betty Easley conference 

Center, Tal.labaseee, Florida. !l'he workshop vill take placca on 

Friday, March 14, 1997, at 9:30 a.m. Any person vbo is unable to 

attend aay a.nticipate via telephone. To participate by telephone, 

call, the t'olloving nWibar at 9:30 a.a., Friday, Karch 14, 1997: 

Non-SUncom No. (904) 921- 5230 or suncom (904) 291-5230 . Interested 

perlllons are invited to uke presentat:ions on the issues. Written 

comaente aay also be tiled within 15 days attar the workshop. For 

additional into1'1114tion, contact Mark Long, Division ot 

.>CK --t!e'eo•smmunications, Florida Public Service Co-ission, 2540 Shumard Oal< 
AFA 
APP Boulevard, Tallabassee, Florida 32399-0850 or telephone (904) -413-

CAF zoso. 
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